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August 9, 2011

Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
Suite 2701
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms Walli:

Re: EB-2010-0184

We have received a copy of Mr. Virani’s letter to you of August 9, 2011. In that letter Mr. Virani

proposes that the written submission of Board Staff be filed after the written submission of my

clients and the Attorney General. We respectfully disagree. Given that we do not know what

position Board Staff is going to take, we think it both fair and reasonable that Board Staff’s

written submissions be filed before the written submission of my clients and that of the Attorney

General.

In the alternative, if the written submission of Board Staff is not to be filed first, it should be filed

after the written submission of my clients and that of the Attorney General. It would be unfair to

permit the Attorney General, but not my clients, the opportunity to respond in writing to the

written submissions of Board Staff.

Yours very truly,

WeirFoulds LLP

Robert B. Warren

RBW/dh

cc: Ministry of the Attorney General
Attention: Mr. A. Virani

cc: Michael Millar
cc: All parties


